
 

Tree Removal Guideline  

(revised July 2022) 

 

The purpose of this guideline is to provide residents of Reems Creek Golf Community a clear 

understanding of the rules regarding tree removal as written in the RCGC Covenants and 

Restrictions, Article 12. 

 

No trees measuring six (6) inches or more in diameter at a point two (2) feet above ground level, 

no flowering trees or shrubs, nor any evergreens (collectively referred to as “Trees”) may be 

removed without the written approval of the Homeowners Association.  

Send all requests for removal via email to Contact@ReemsCreekHOA.com.  

 

Exceptions to these rules include Trees located within fifteen (15) feet of a house, damaged 

Trees, Trees that need to be removed in an emergency, or Trees that are in the right of way of 

driveways under construction. Although these exceptions are allowed, homeowners/lot owners 

should inform the ARC before any removal.  Other information you may find helpful:  

 

The North Carolina Forest Service strongly urges residents to utilize native plants in landscape 

and gardens and to remove exotic invasive plants. A list of exotic invasives can be found at this 

website:  

https://ncwildflower.org/invasive-exotic-species-list/ 

You can contact your local NCFS office for assistance with identification of exotic invasives. 

https://ncwildflower.org/invasive-exotic-species-list/

